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Cleveland Fire Fighters and First Responders

East Wind Garden Club

In lieu of last year’s health crisis we have decided to host a Drive-Thru Only Brat Fry because we value each  
and everyone’s health and well-being. We are hopeful our 2022 Brat Fry will be back in-person!!!

RAFFLE TICKETS ARE AVAILABLE NOW! Please talk to a Fire Department Member or contact  
Dean at (920) 960-2932.

In our Drive Thru we will be serving Brats, Burgers, Chicken, Patty Melts, Grilled Cheese Sandwiches,  
and French Fries.  You can purchase your Raffle Tickets as you wait for your food order. 

Thank you for all your support!
Cleveland Fire Fighters and First Responders

SUNDAY, MAY 2nd from 11 am-6 pm! 
It will be DRIVE THRU ONLY at the Firehouse.

Hello, Gardeners!
The seed/flower catalogs are coming via the snail mail and there are some beautiful choices for your garden.
From the “Spring Hill” catalog we have “Eremurus,” Foxtail Lily mix, 3 plants for $8.99, normally sells for  

$17.99 and supposedly deer and rodent resistant, bloom late spring to early summer.
Also form “Spring Hill,” they feature “Arctic Fox Rose Digitalis, “ a foxglove hybrid that blooms the first year, 

blooms late spring to late summer, needs full sun. 3” pot for $9.99, was $19.99. Beautiful prices on beautiful plants.
Our group will meet again on Thursday, April 15, 2021, 6:30 pm at the Cleveland Fire House.
We welcome all to join our organization Dues are $15.00 a year. For an informational pack which you keep forever 

contact Lynn Fiedler at TLFiedler@outlook.com or call (920) 693-8553.
Our plant sale will be on Friday and Saturday of the village wide garage sales. Watch for our signs along  

Washington Ave.
Lastly, don’t forget to stop by the garden club tent at the Dairyland Festival on Sunday, August 8th, 2021,  

buy some raffle tickets, enjoy the floral displays and garden club display of garden art.
Until next time,

Happy Gardening!
Lynn Fiedler, President of the East Wind Garden Club

The Cleveland Fire Department will be hosting our Annual Brat Fry this year! 
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“Thank You” to the community for again supporting our  
“Holiday Nut” sale and also for supporting our sustaining membership tickets.   
It is with your continuing support that we are able to continue the various  
programs we sponsor in the Cleveland area. A special “Thank You” to  
Cleveland State Bank for making their employees available to assist our sale.

Looking ahead to spring, we are again planning our brat fry in  
conjunction with the annual Village of Cleveland Garage Sale Days, which are 
scheduled for Friday, May 14th and Saturday, May 15th.  This year we will be 
serving in downtown Cleveland near Rupp’s both Friday and Saturday.  All 
proceeds raised are used to support the local programs for youth and other 
community projects.

The Cleveland Lions were blessed with a generous cash donation from  
Al and Bonnie Kracht.  Al required cornea transplant surgery, which turned 
out to be very successful.  He now enjoys 20/20 vision on one eye and 20/40 
on the other.  Upon learning that the eye tissue was made available through 
the WI Lions Eye Bank and that local Lions serve as tissue transporters, he 
and his family made the donation.  As a result, the Lions have acquired two 
new Reading Machines for the Visually Impaired, which are made available 
on loan for use by individuals in our community.  Our sincere “Thanks” to  
Al and Bonnie.

Plans are underway for the (Covid-19 delayed) 41st annual Dairyland 
Festival to be held Saturday and Sunday, August 7th and 8th.  Saturday will 
again feature the car show and craft fair.  Lion Tom Fiedler will field inquiries 
and questions at (920) 693-8553, tlfiedler@outlook.com, or P.O. Box 177 
Cleveland, WI 53015.

 We extend an invitation to any men and women interested in joining us in 
sharing in the volunteer efforts available through Lions Membership,  contact 
Lions Tom Fiedler at (920) 693-8553 or Denise Fritz at (920) 726-4250 for 
more information.  We would very much welcome your participation.

St. Mark's UCC
W1307 Orchard Rd.

Cleveland • 693-8361

WORSHIP WITH US:
1st & 3rd Sundays 9:00 a.m.
Sunday School 10-11:15 a.m.

2nd, 4th & 5th Sundays 10:30 a.m.
Sunday School 9-10:15 a.m.

Rev. Dr. Patrick Schultz
www.stmstjucc.org

St. James UCC
13312 Pioneer Rd.

Newton (Spring Valley) • 693-8100

WORSHIP WITH US:
1st & 3rd Sundays 10:30 a.m.
Sunday School 9:15-10:15 a.m.

2nd, 4th & 5th Sundays 9:00 a.m.
Sunday School 10:00-11:10 a.m.

Cleveland Lions Club

SCHNELL PLUMBING, INC.
New Installation • Remodeling Work
Plumbing Fixtures • Water Heaters

Clear Water Control

1230 Madison St.
Cleveland, WI 53015

www.schnellplumbing.com

KEN SCHNELL, MP #6356

Ph: (920) 693-3409
Fax: (920) 693-3555

ken@schnellplumbing.com

1486 North Avenue • Cleveland, WI 530151486 North Avenue • Cleveland, WI 53015
920-726-4444 • 920-693-8115 • 1-800-278-2178920-726-4444 • 920-693-8115 • 1-800-278-2178

Fax: 920-693-3682  •  clevelandauto1929@gmail.comFax: 920-693-3682  •  clevelandauto1929@gmail.com

1025 North Ave, Cleveland, WI 53015
Dispatch # 1-414-831-2404

Cleveland Fish and Game
Watch the June Chamber Newsletter for Upcoming Events and Information  

on the Greater Cleveland Fishing Derby.  Have a Safe Spring

5214 County Road X
Cleveland, WI 53015

Office 920-693-8044
Shop 920-726-4443

Heating, Air Conditioning & Sheet Metal Shop

WAYNE M. SCHUETTE, JR.
“J.R.”

SCHUETTE’S

Good Toward Beverage Purchase at...

1102 West Washington
Cleveland, WI 53015

Ph: 920.693.201725¢ 25¢



247 Lincoln Ave. • Cleveland, WI 53015
Exhaust • Shocks • Tires • Brakes • Towing and More…

AUTO & LIGHT TRUCK REPAIR
PHONE: 920-693-8201
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FULL SERVICE
• AC
• Electrical
• Driveability
• Check Engine Lamps
• General Repair

Auto • AG • Lt Truck
Cleveland • 920-207-0368
     7325 Cedarview Rd.

Free estimates                           Fully insured

Office# 920-726-4249
Custom built homes and additions

Burger Builders Inc.

B
B

Family owned since 1984

(920) 565-2095   •    W2074 Garton Rd Sheboygan
We Service All BrandsFurnaces & A/C

Mike Pelzel (local resident) Jeremy Lensmire
   fourseasonscomfort@tds.net

Creative
Designs
Outside & In, LLC

creativedesigns.sv@gmail.com

Stacy Vogel
Landscape Design�

Landscape Design
& Consult

Garden Maintenance

Over 20 years
experience

920-693-3379
920-627-2231

gotoltc.edu | 1.888.GO TO LTC

Make Your Everyday Better

Karen Mansker
www.pamperedchef.biz/ready4u2cook

e: pamperedbykaren@gmail.com
c: 920-207-8361

Independent Consultant

6131 Fischer Creek Rd., Cleveland WI

T he f i rs t  phase  of  t he  Center v i l le 
Creek Restorat ion Projec t ,  a i med at  
enhancing native f ish and bird habitat 
and populat ions and improv ing La ke  
Michigan water quality, has been completed. 
Lakeshore Natural Resource Partnership 
(LNRP), a leading land and water conservation 
organization in Wisconsin, established and 
coordinated several key partnerships to drive  
pr o j e c t  s u c c e s s .  T h i s  c on s e r v a t ion 
col laborat ion included t he Vi l lage of  
Cleveland, UW-Madison, UW-Manitowoc, and 
the Friends of Hika Bay.

During this first phase of the project, the creek was restored to a  
meandering stream constructed with pools, riffles, and other fish habitat 
structures. The riparian zone was planted with trees, shrubs, forbs, and  
grasses designed to recreate a “cedar swamp” with time. Hika Park absorbed 
the newly restored Centerville Creek Corridor and the Hika Shores  
properties to become 13.9 acres from the original 2.2 acres.  

Our team is now going to complete the partial restoration that was started 
in 2010, using lessons from the storm surges in 2012 and near record-
high lake levels to establish stronger bank treatments and sustainable  
revegetation.

This phase of the Centerville Creek Restoration Project will re-establish 
native riparian vegetation and natural stream features to improve aquatic and 
terrestrial habitat. Wood structures will be installed to (1) control hydraulic 
conditions to promote survival and longevity of newly planted vegetation; 
and (2) provide cover and refuge for fishes, reduce local sediment inputs, 
and increase stable bed material necessary for spawning. The outcome will 
be more robust and diverse native fish and bird populations in the ecosystem 
and improved Lake Michigan water quality. 

Look for the project to begin in June, with the staging area being  
constructed off of Franklin Drive. If you have questions about the project, 
please contact Jim Kettler, LNRP Director of Projects, at jim@lnrp.org. And 
check out the Friends of Hika Bay website at friendsofhikabay.org!

LNRP Leads Phase Two of the  
Centerville Creek Restoration Project
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LTC Welcomes Cleveland Residents to its Fitness Center

Lakeshore Technical College students enrolled in horticulture program courses  have been 
learning at the college’s Environmental Campus, located on the south side of North  Avenue 
across from the col lege’s main campus, since 2011. Af ter a thorough eva luat ion of the 
property and program in 2020, the college determined it would be beneficial for students and  
the college to move all program activities to the main campus. As a result, the horticulture program will  
begin hosting students at the college’s main campus by fall 2021 and the Environmental Campus was put up for  
sale in early 2021.

“Our horticulture program is still going strong, we are just moving across the street,” said LTC Program 
Coordinator and Horticulture Instructor Sam Oschwald Tilton. “We are excited about the new lab space and 
greenhouse that will be built this summer.”

The move will lead to students spending more time on the main campus where the majority of student activity 
takes place, such as advising, tutoring, and club meetings. It will also elevate the program’s visibility among students 
and staff. 

Lakeshore’s Horticulture Technician technical diploma program can be started in August or February and 
completed in two terms. Emphasis is placed on sustainable practices and hands-on learning. Courses cover a 
variety of topics including fall culinary plants, landscape design studio, greenhouse and nursery production,  
and landscape installation. Shorter-term certificate programs offered include Landscape Horticulture Basics and 
Plants – Production & Care.  

All courses can be taken by program students and anyone interested in learning about horticulture. Students 
can also join the college’s Horticulture Club and help coordinate the club’s annual plant sale, set for May 15 this 
year, 7 am to 3 pm, at 2220 N. Sixth St., Sheboygan.

For information on Lakeshore’s horticulture program, visit gotoltc.edu/horticulture or contact Oschwald Tilton 
at sam.oschwaldtilton@gotoltc.edu or (920) 693-1821.

Lakeshore Technical College’s Horticulture Program Moving to the Main Campus

We want to acknowledge and thank the following businesses and organizations that continue to  
support our efforts.    

 Rupp’s on Washington, Newton Meat Market, Cleveland Lions Club, Cleveland Fish & Game, Cleveland  
Athletic Assoc., Cleveland Snowhawks, and Cleveland State Bank.  I apologize if I’ve missed anyone.  

There are a lot of individuals who also donate money and time that make this project possible.  
It’s heartwarming to know that so many Village residents care about their neighbors and want to make the  

holiday season a little better and brighter for those in need.  
Thank you so much again for your thoughtfulness.  As a friendly reminder we do accept donations year-round.  

Donations can be made at the Cleveland State Bank in care of the Cleveland Secret Santa Club.

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 Hello from the Cleveland Secret Santa Club   
 
We want to acknowledge and thank the following businesses and 
organizations that continue to support our efforts.     
  
Rupp’s on Washington, Newton Meat Market, Cleveland Lions 
Club , Cleveland Fish & Gamem Cleveland Athletic Assoc., 
Cleveland Snowhawks, Cleveland State Bank.  I apologize if 
I’ve missed anyone.   
 
There are a lot of individuals who also donate money and time 
that make this project possible.   
 
It’s heartwarming to know that so many Village residents care 
about their neighbors and want to make the holiday season a 
little better and brighter for those in need.   
 
Thank you so much again for your thoughtfulness.  As a 
friendly reminder we do accept donations year-round.  
Donations can be made at the Cleveland State Bank in care of 
the Cleveland Secret Santa Club.   
    

.   

Hello from the Cleveland Secret Santa Club

The Fitness Center at Lakeshore Technical College is an unsupervised fitness center. The room is equipped  
with treadmills, elliptical machines, a stair machine, exercise bikes, jump ropes, exercise balls, mats, free  
weights and numerous weight machines. Fitness Center hours are Monday through Thursday 7:30 am to 10 pm, 
Friday 7:30 am to 4 pm, and Saturday and Sunday 7:30 am to- 11 am. Times are subject to change based on classes 
running. 

Village residents must be 18 years old to use the facility, review and sign the policy forms, and complete a brief 
orientation. Masks must be worn on campus and while working out. The Fitness Center policy includes guidelines, 
dress code, and a release of all claims form. Contact Lakeshore’s nurse for more information at (920) 693-1111.
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Cleveland Clever Clovers 4-H Club
4-H is a community of young people across America who are learning leadership, citizenship and  

life skills. 4-H creates a supportive environment for diverse youth and adults to reach their  
fullest potential. 4-H does not have specific membership requirements. All youth from Kindergarten through 
Grade 13 are welcome to join. 4-H offers graduated experiences to youth in different “ages and stages” of 
development. Whatever you love to do, you can find it in 4-H.

Joining 4-H can be as simple as attending one of our events or club meeting with a friend who is already a 
member of 4-H. Club meetings are presently being held virtually until further notice. 

Youth like 4-H for a number of reasons, some of the top reasons are:
	 •   4-H members have fun with friends while learning problem solving, critical thinking and 
               team-building skills 
	 •   Hands-on learning opportunities are key to the success of the 4-H program 
	 •   Youth develop leadership skills at a young age by holding officer roles, participating in public 		

	      speaking opportunities, and presenting throughout the county 
	 • 4-H is a family-centered youth development program and parents and grandparents   

                  are encouraged  to attend all 4-H activities 
Wisconsin 4-H Vision: A world in which youth and adults learn, grow and work together as catalysts for         

positive change. 
Wisconsin 4-H Mission: 4-H empowers youth to reach their full potential working and learning in partnership 

with caring adults. 
Cleveland Clever Clovers 4-H Club has remained active during the pandemic. Even though our club 

meetings are held virtually, we had a fun Christmas Party, went sled riding at Camp TaPaWingo, learned  
a variety of knot tying techniques, made a Valentine tie pillow, did a Cheetos experiment, and made a bunny 
candy jar.

For more information about the Cleveland Clever Clovers 4-H Club, contact: Heidi Belitz @ (920) 693-3435.

Cleveland State Bank Named
Top 2020 SBA Lender

The U.S. Small Business Administration’s Wisconsin office recognized 16 community-based lenders for  
2020 who strongly support SBA programs for small businesses as they start, grow, and expand, as well as  
recover from the COVID-19 pandemic.  Cleveland State Bank has been recognized as the top lender with an  
asset size of $100 million to $200 million.

“These top lenders provided more than 43% of all SBA-backed traditional loan program dollars in  
Wisconsin last year.  We congratulate them on their support for Wisconsin’s small businesses and their  
dedication to using SBA-backed lending,” said Eric Ness, SBA’s Wisconsin district director.

“It is an honor to provide our local businesses with financial opportunities through our partnership with  
SBA, ensuring their future success.” said Brad Dassler, VP Business Services, Cleveland State Bank.

Cleveland State Bank is proud and humbled to serve Sheboygan and Manitowoc Counties as a top SBA lender.

Find the full SBA press release here:  https://www.sba.gov/node/1683281



At Thrivent, we believe money is a tool–not 
a goal. As a holistic financial services 
organization, and a membership-owned 
fraternal organization, providing financial 
advice, investments, insurance, banking and 
generosity programs, we are committed to 
helping you achieve financial clarity.

I am here to help provide the guidance you 
need to live the life you want.   

Keith V. Grupe, FIC
Financial Associate
1239 West Washington Ave.
Cleveland, WI 53015
920-693-2232

keith.grupe@thrivent.com
connect.thrivent.com/keith-grupe
Facebook.com/keith.grupe.thrivent
Linkedin.com/in/keithgrupethrivent

28304  R7-20

Invested in 
helping you 
reach your goals.
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FOR OUR FRIENDS
United Pentecostal Church Int.

Do You Need Prayer?
Would You Like To Receive A Bible Study?

Are You Looking For A Church For Your Family?
We are a church that exists for others 

LOVE, GROW, SERVE, GO
“Our Purpose Is Clear,  

To Connect People to Jesus”
Jesus At Your Door

Here I am! I stand at the door and knock. If 
anyone hears my voice and opens the door, 
I will come in and eat with that person, and 

they with me. (Revelation 3:20)

PARA NUESTROS AMIGOS
United Pentecostal Church Int.

¿Necesitas Oración?
¿Te Gustaría Recibir Un Estudio Bíblico?

¿Buscas Una Iglesia Para Tu Familia?
Somos una iglesia que existe para otros 

AMAR. CRECER. SERVIR. IR.
“Nuestro Propósito Es Claro, 
Conectar Personas A Jesús”

Jesús A Tu Puerta
He aquí, yo estoy a la puerta y llamo;  
si alguno oye mi voz y abre la puerta, 

entraré a él, y cenaré con él, y él conmigo. 
(Apocalipsis 3:20)

707 Westview St. Cleveland
920-509-2575

Sunday/Domingos   10:00 am
Wednesday/Miércoles 7:00 pm

Centreville Settlement Continues 
Historically Significant Work

(920) 686-  

We provide FREE  estimates for new  
installations of heating and cooling 
equipment.  No pressure—just the 
answers you need to make an 
informed  decision. 

Go to centrevillesettlement.org  or choose to “Like” us on the Facebook  
site to learn more, see photos and learn how you can become involved.   
Centreville Settlement is a not for profit organization, dedicated to the 
preservation of the Saxon German culture and the farming community. 

The 40th anniversary of the nationally recognized group continues with 
timber frame repair, stone masonry and historic gardening.  The heritage 
garden produced a bounty of heirloom tomato, rhubarb, beans, rutabagas 
and potatoes for farm style lunches during workdays.  If you would like  
to volunteer to assist with the historic garden, contact Kathy Pearce at  
(920) 946-1036.

 

A German Event day is slated for later in the summer.

Tours of the national historic site project are available on work days by 
calling in advance to Sarah Lutze at (920) 693-3454.

Plan on joining for 2021 to work with a fascinating set of people with 
a common goal of historic restoration of rural heritage of the area while  
having old fashioned fellowship in work ethic, sharing farm style family 
meals and living through life long learning.  

Several archeological digs resulted in over 7,000 artifacts being recovered 
at the Lutze Housebarn—the current major restoration project.

Work days are scheduled to begin for 2021 on March 27 and then continue 
every second and fourth Saturday of each month from April to November.  
All are welcome. Persons wishing to be involved in the hands on work  
with stone masonry, timbers, windows or wood related aspects are  
encouraged to contact Chris Kuehnel, Project Director at (920) 693-3141. 

The Lutze Housebarn is located at
13630 South Union Road, Newton, WI  53063-9753

Please support Centreville Settlement at the
Brat Fry on Sunday May 2nd

at the Piggly Wiggly in Plymouth.
Live music, flavorful brats and juicy 1/4 pound burgers 

from 9:00 am to 1:00 pm
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Pastor Steven Wall
693-8612

 Worship Schedule:
       Sunday School (Adults, Young Adults  
            & Children)	                    8:45-9:45
      Sunday morning worship	    10:00 am
      Monday Night Bible Study:     6:30 pm

Bondes Quik Mart
& Country Deli

Exit 137 • I-43 & XX
Cleveland • 693-3145

Open Daily: 5 a.m. - 10 p.m.

Our 29th annual scholarship brat fry raffle was held on February 14, 2021.  
Because of the generosity of Cleveland area residents and area businesses, 
we have awarded $94,500 to nearly 100 area high school seniors since 1993.  

High school seniors:  The deadline to submit an application for this year’s 
scholarships is Saturday March 27, 2021.  Applications can be obtained  
from your respective high school and upon completion should be submitted 
to: Mike Bruckschen, C/O Cleveland Athletic Club, 6122 Fischer Creek Road, 
Cleveland WI, 53015.  

Winners of the 2021 brat fry raffle ticket cash prizes were: $250.00 (Donated 
by Cleveland State Bank) – Larry Bruckschen, Cleveland; $150.00 (Donated by 
Riptide Technology) – Brenda Peterson, Cleveland; $100.00 (Donated by T&L 
Service Lawn Care & Landscape) – Nancy Hundt, Keshena; $100.00 (Donated 
by Bing’s Electric) – Justin Erickson, Plymouth; $75.00 (Donated by Dassler 
Sales and Service) – Hannah Vogel, Cleveland; $50.00 Gift Card (Donated 
by Bondes Quik Mart) – Randy Rabe, Kiel; $50.00 (Donated by Schmidt’s 
Landscaping) – Carol Jaeger, Cleveland; $50.00 (Donated by Cleveland Auto 
Sales and Service) – Benjamin Noel, Cleveland; $50.00 (Donated by Hika 
Bay Tavern) – Dean Arnsmeier, Sheboygan; $50.00 (Donated by Haven Bar 
& Grill) – Mary Ann Vogel, Cleveland.   

Also, little league baseball and softball signup for 2021 will begin  
taking place in March.  

For any questions regarding little league baseball or softball in Cleveland, 
please send an email to clevelandyouthbaseball@gmail.com.  

Furthermore, summer adult women’s and men’s softball leagues at  
Veterans Park will begin forming in March/April.  The women’s softball 
league is held Wednesday evenings and the men’s softball league is played  
on Thursday evenings.  All team captains from 2020 will be contacted as 
to when 2021 league meetings will be held.  Any new player(s) OR teams 
interested in playing should call Tammy @ (920) 860-6757 for women’s 
softball or Tim @ (920) 207-6574 for men’s softball.     

Lastly, our next 2 monthly meetings will be held Tuesday, April 6 and 
Tuesday, May 4 at Cleveland Fire House beginning at 7:00 p.m. Call Ron @ 
(920) 889-1807 for any questions or for more information.  New members 
are always welcome!

Cleveland Athletic Club

1251 W. Washington Avenue
Cleveland, WI  53015

St. John St. Peter  
Evangelical Lutheran Church  

Special Events:
April 1 – Maundy Thursday worship: 6:30 pm

April 2 – Good Friday worship: 1:00 pm
April 4 – Easter Sunday worship: 9:00  am

Community Egg Hunt!
Saturday, April 10, 10:30 am

Free event for ages 3-12 
Children will decorate their own bags, hear 

the Easter Bible story, and go on a fun Easter 
egg hunt followed by refreshments.

Midweek Lent Schedule: Wednesdays 
February 17 –March 24:

Worship service at 6:30



Announcing the
32nd Annual Village Garage Sales

Friday May 14th and Saturday May 15th, 2021
8 am – 4 pm

Can be open on Friday, Saturday and/or Sunday (please indicate days below)
Fee of $6.00 covers all ads, and a number sign for your yard that will match the number on the maps.

Please be fair to other participants and pay to have your garage sale listed.
	        Questions?        Contact:    Jeffrey Haen     912-4775
                                                                     Susan Haen      693-3055
Deadline to register is May 1st.  Mail or drop off form below and $6.00 to: Susan Haen 930 Cherry Hill 
Drive, Cleveland 53015. Cost will be $8.00 if sent after April 26th. No guarantee your house will be listed if 
received after May 1st. 

With the money collected last year we were able to advertise in 10 papers, on radio stations, and had 
the ad run on the computer. PLEASE LIST IF THERE IS AN ADVERTISING YOU WOULD LIKE 
US TO DO THAT WE CURRENTLY ARE NOT.

Please help to support your neighbors by getting the word out by posting the event on social media.

We handed out over 1,500 maps showing where the garages were located and items everyone was 
selling!!

32nd Annual Village of Cleveland Garage Sales
		  Name: 								     
		  Address:							     
		
										        
		  Phone Number:						    
		  List of some items (five or less):				  
										        
										        
										        
                                                                                                            

Which days are you having your sale? (Circle days)      
Friday (anytime)          Saturday (8-4)           Sunday (anytime)

Follow us on Face Book: Cleveland Garagesale    Or our Face Book page: Cleveland WI Garage Sale

Chamber of Commerce

Cynthia Roeck
Cleveland State Bank

920-693-8256
cynthia@clevelandstate.bank

 Cleveland Village Hall
Monday—Thursday

10:00am–noon     12:30pm–4:00pm

Clerk’s Office:  920-693-8181
Police:  920-693-3442

Public Works: 920-693-8236

Advanced Disposal
920-458-6030  

 
Cleveland Post Office

920-693-8671


